
 

Baseball Association of Wolcott 

PO box 6119 Wolcott CT, 06716 

 

Dear Valued Community Member, 

We are asking for your help on behalf of the Baseball Association of Wolcott. We are a nonprofit 

organization, made up of board members, coaches, assistants, and snack bar workers who volunteer 

many service hours to allow Wolcott kids the chance to develop their skills and fall in love with the great 

sport of baseball. 

This year we are looking to form more working partnerships with local businesses to help us provide the 

best possible program for our kids. The expenses of running a baseball league are insurmountable. Some 

of the expenses include field maintenance, insurance, lights, umpires, and uniforms. We are looking for 

approximately 25 team sponsors of $250 to help support our baseball program this year. Each team 

sponsor will have their company name displayed on the back of a team’s jersey.  

 

Company Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Address : _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address:_________________________________________________________________________ 

Childs Name (optional):__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Completed forms and payment can be given to any board member or mailed to : 

Baseball Association of Wolcott  

P.O Box 6119 Wolcott CT 06716 

Make checks payable to: Baseball Association of Wolcott  

 

On behalf of the Wolcott Baseball Association we appreciate your generosity and thank you for helping 

the BAW provide the best program we can for the youth of Wolcott. 

 

Sincerely, 

BAW board members. 


